<u>Maths</u>

This week in maths we have been doubling numbers to 10 and learning to multiply.

Topic

This week we have been looking at sound and different instruments that create sound

English

This week we have been writing using the book to help us answer questions from the story

Chestnut class

Reminders

Please can children bring in some items for junk modelling (cereal boxes, bottles, yogurt pots etc). Also please remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. Our library day is Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books.

Have a good weekend

Head teacher awards

Well done to Milo for gaining the head teacher award.

Well done to Erika for gaining the being safe award